
Subject: Hollywood Media District Requests Enforcement - Lillian Way at Eleanor Street Encampment
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/29/2016 11:10 AM
To: <38655@lacity.org>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "hmd.Acevedo" <hmd.Acevedo@yahoo.com>

Dear Officer Rubalcava:

I was sent a “vacation email” from our SLO Guerra stating that you would be helping out during his vacation absence.  I am the Executive 
Director of the Hollywood Media BID and I am asking for LAPD’s assistance with a potential encampment at Lillian Way at Eleanor Avenue.   
I have attached a photo for your reference.  This has been a problem area in the past and I want to make sure that it does not grow.  Can 
you please send LAPD over to check the area out?  

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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